CONGRESS OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

DONALD O. QUEST, M.D.
PRESIDENT-ELECT
NEUROLOGICAL INSTITUTE OF NEW YORK
710 WEST 168th STREET
NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10032

ERUDITIO OBSERVANTIA BOCIETAS

MICHAEL SALCMAN, M.D.
SECRETARY
UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND SCHOOL OF MEDICINE22 SOUTH GREENE STREET
BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21201

FREMONT P. WIRTH, M.D.
VICE-PRESIDENT
4 JACKSON BOULEVARD
SAVANNAH, GEORGIA 31405

JOSEPH C. MAROON, M.D.
PRESIDENT
ALLEGHENY GENERAL HOSPITAL
320 EAST NORTH AVENUE
PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15212

HAL L. HANKINSON, M.D. TREASURER 522 LOMAS BOULEVARD, N.E. ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87102

013820

REGE 1 1986

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS

January 14, 1986

George W. Sypert, M. D.
Department of Neurosurgery
Box J265
University of Florida
School of Medicine
Gainesville, FL 32610

RE: Development of Brochures on the Lumbar Spine

Dear George:

At the recent Joint Officer's Meeting in Chicago we discussed, in detail, various proposals put forth by the Joint Public Information Committee and also reviewed observations made from a questionnaire to the membership. It was unanimously agreed that it would be helpful for practicing neurosurgeons to have a brochure developed by the Joint Committee on Spine dealing with lumbar disc disease.

As you may know, a subcommittee of the Joint Committee on Education chaired by Peter Carmel is presently developing brochures on various subjects that would be distributed to practicing neurosurgeons throughout the country to be placed in their offices. The purpose of these brochures is to inform the public in layman terms of pertinent facts they should know about such conditions as hydrocephalus, head trauma and, in this case, discogenic diseases. By necessity, the brochures have to be kept concise. We are hopeful that you could direct your committee to prepare such a brochure that would be in concert with those being developed by Peter Carmel and his group. A budgetary allowance of \$4,000 has been made for layouts, photographs, graphics, typsetting, etc. and these brochures will be disseminated by the Joint Public Information Committee.

George Sypert, M. D. Page 2
January 14, 1986

013320

I would appreciate your accepting this request on behalf of the Joint Officers of the AANS/CNS and would be pleased to discuss any aspect of it with you.

With kindest regards and best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Joseph C. Maroon, M. D. President

JCM/kph

cc: Peter Carmel, M. D.
Russell Patterson, M. D.
Henry Garretson, M. D.
Michael Salcman, M. D.
Mr. Carl Hauber